

Principal: Mr Paul Willerton

**Dear Parent/Carer** 

6 January 2021

## Ski Trip – Easter 2021 – Bardonecchia, Italy

I am writing to provide you with a further update on the planned ski trip to Italy. As the COVID-19 pandemic continues to evolve, Halsbury, our ski trip provider have finally accepted that a postponement is now the only viable option.

## The new dates for the trip will be: 12-19 February 2022

We feel this is a really positive outcome based on the options we shared with you back in October. The trip package, location and ski instruction time remains exactly the same as previously, however, due to the change in dates there is a slight increase in the overall cost which is outlined below:

Current trip price: £890.00

Additional increase: £33.00

New trip price: £923.00

A new payment will be set up alongside the current payment for you to pay this additional increase. We are asking that all parents have paid 75% (£700) of the total trip cost by 28 June 2021 with the full balance to be paid by 29 November 2021.

We are still bound by the cancellation terms and conditions set out by Halsbury when we originally booked the trip. Therefore, the cancellation policy shared in previous correspondence still stands; if you choose to withdraw your child from the new date of the trip you will still be liable to pay 50% of the invoiced trip price up until 1 November 2021 and 75% of the invoiced price up until two weeks before departure.

If any parents would like to contact either myself or Mr Harker to discuss this further we have included our emails at the bottom of this letter.

Thank you all for your ongoing patience and support,

Kind regards.

Viber.

Mr R Hodgson (Faculty Leader PE and Sport)

Robert.hodgson@thesuttonacademy.org.uk

Mr K Harker (Vice Principal)

Kevin.Harker@thesuttonacademy.org.uk



In Partnership with:



Visit us here:

